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AAACU Sponsors Flags for Flags of Honor Program 

Alpena, MI, March 24, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
sponsored ten flags for the Alpena 
Flags of Honor Program. 

Alpena Flags of Honor Program lines 
the bike paths along Chisholm St. and 
Washington Ave in Alpena with 
American Flags. Each flag is paired 
with a plaque displaying the name of 
one of the veterans memorialized in 
Little Flanders Field, the war they 
served in, and the business/individual 
sponsoring the veteran. Flags will be 
on display Memorial Day, Flag Dag, 
July 4th, Labor Day through 
September 11th, and Veteran’s Day. 

AAACU is proud to be a continued supporter of the Flags of Honor Program and showing 
appreciation to our veterans and their families. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of February 28, 2023, AAACU provides service to 33,989 members with 
total assets equal to $587,284,055. 

 

Pictured: Carla Hanna, Ashley Saddler, Judy Greer, Jessica Johnston, 
and Caroline Denlinger 
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